
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

January 9, 2023 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Attendees 

 
Kate Bowditch 
Mike Mullen 

Tracy Walters 
Kathleen Carson 

Lorie Morris 
Mary Patterson 
Dave Nelson 

Joan Beckman 
Meldra Driscoll 

Kris Knight 
Keith Olive 

*Chris Caprile 
Larissa Bjurlin 

Ana Li Gresham 
Gary Hughes 

Leslie Yamada 
Autumn Britt 
Geri Hamm 

Kathy Birdwell 
Laura Siebol 
Mary Jepsen 
Jack Cannon 

 
The January meeting began at 5:45 with the usual sharing of art and connecting with each 
other or making new friends.  
 
Jack and Rosalyn did an icebreaker around New Year's Art Resolutions. Members shared 
their resolve to work consistently, have fun, clean their studios, and learn, learn, learn.  
 
At 6:15, Kris and Kathy presented a fantastic lesson on perspective in drawing. They even 
shared a perspective clock which will be very helpful when working en plein air.  
 



 

 

Meldra called the business meeting to order at 6:45, asking Ana Li to review the wrapping 
procedure for the Moses Lake Show. All pieces need to be wrapped protectively but not in a 
bulky way as space is limited in the truck. Please use bubble wrap on all glass pieces.  
 
Voting for themes for virtual shows was next. Kate kept track of the voting and the following 
themes were adopted: 
 
1. Outside Your Boundaries 
2. Altered Perceptions 
3. All Things Fishy 
4. A Piece of Work 
 
Ana Li spoke about the fact that Altered Perceptions is also a live show in May and June at 
Oak Hollow. We can show about 30 pieces. The hope is that since the show spans two months, 
we will change out the pieces to reflect a perception that was altered. Meldra asked her to 
explain the difference between a Facebook Page and a Facebook Group.  
 

New Business 
 
The group was informally polled and expressed interest in a spring show. We will get back with 
more details in February. 
 
 
* Guest 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


